
GEORGE R. HUGHES worked betimes toward the publica­
tion of the Oriental Institute's archive of early Demotic 
papyri from Hawara, read Demotic texts weekly with 
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one or two students who wanted extra-curricular ex­
perience, continued for the third year as a member of 
the Smithsonian Foreign Currency Advisory Council, 
and has been available to advise when asked by the staff 
of the Demotic Dictionary project. Mr. Hughes was 
chairman of an external review committee for the De­
partment of Oriental Studies of the University of Pen­
nsylvania in November, and in April delivered the 
keynote address, "The First Thirty Years of ARCE," at 
the Philadelphia meeting of the American Research 
Center in Egypt. 
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